
Grade Level:    Second                                                   Content Area: Science 
Date:  May 18 and 19th , 2020                          Teacher: Ms. Robinson and Ms. 
Conley 
Teacheƌ͛Ɛ email͗ msjustice@k12.wv.us                                        
                               vconley@k12.wv.us 
Another way to contact me is: ClassDoJo 
 
Dear Students, 
 
I hope this lesson finds you doing well.  I sure do miss you!  I hope you and 
your family is staying safe.  Please know that I am always here to help you in 
any way that I can.  Just email me or message me on DOJO if you need 
anything͘  YŽƵ can alǁaǇƐ ƌeach ŽƵƚ ƚŽ me if ǇŽƵ͛ƌe in need Žf ƐŽmeƚhing͘    I͛ll 
be praying for all of your safety.  I love you, guys!  Have a great summer!! 
 
 
TŽdaǇ͛Ɛ LeƐƐŽn͗     
 
This is our last lesson for this school year.  Today we want you to write a 
reading goal for the summer.  How many books can you read during the 
summer.  Remember, the little library at school will have books in it 
throughout the summer.  Enjoy your summer and send us a message and let 
us know what you are reading.  We will be reading too! 
 

 

Online Resources:  This resource is optional. 
 
 
 

 

 


